
 

 

 
 
 

26th January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

This year, our PE Super Learning Day will focus on the theme, ‘Healthy Body, Healthy Mind’. 
 
In addition, the children will be learning about the Winter Olympics. Therefore, on Tuesday 1st February 
2022 we would like children to come dressed in a colour to represent each continent ring from the Olympic 
logo. Please refer to your child’s colour below. There is no need to purchase anything new, so please be 

creative and use what you already have. This may be coloured socks, hairbands, t-shirts or even a face paint 
motif in that colour. We ask that children still wear appropriate clothing and footwear on this day as they 
will be involved in active learning throughout the day. 
 
 

• Nursery / Reception - Yellow (Miss Adams / Mrs Sweeney) 

• Reception - Blue (Miss Dakin / Miss Barton) 

• KS1 - Green (Mrs Poyner / Miss Brierley / Miss Monaghan) 

• LKS2 - Red (Mrs Mickle / Mr Pattison / Miss Ridgway) 

• UKS2 - Black (Mr Pearson / Mrs Ingram & Mrs Freeman / Mrs Calhoun) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Miss Brierley & Mrs Poyner 


